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To: The Committee on Innovation, Development, Economic Advancement and Business:
I strongly support LD 1551 An Act to Ban the Sale of Cosmetics That Have Been Tested in 
Animals.
I own a shop in Maine that specializes in selling toiletries that have not been tested on 
amimals, and in shopping for products to sell those products know as "cruelty-free" I observe 
a significant growing list of companies that do not test on animals and a growing following by 
consumers that demand products whose both ingredients and final product has not been 
animal tested.

It is a cruel and inhumane practice and totally unnecessary for the sake of beauty.
Yours truly,


